
Walsworth SR No. 167

Requests the Board of Regents to study the feasibility, practicality, and advisability of
delegating tuition-setting authority to the state's public institutions that provide professional
programs.

Requires a written report to the Senate Committee on Finance, the Senate Committee on
Education, the House Committee on Appropriations, and the House Committee on
Education, not later than March 1, 2013.


